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November 2, 2010 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Mr. Alan R Schriber, Chairman 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

In the Matter of the Authorization of the ) 
Cleveland Commercial Railroad to Begin a ) Case No. 10-821-RR-FED 
Consohdation Project in the City of Bedford, ) 
Cuyahoga County. ) 

This letter and attachment is in compliance to the Entry Orders to submit to the 
Commission and ORDC a notice that CCR has initiated with CEI the process to ensure 
that electric service will be available at the involved grade crossings for the project. 

To this end, please find the foUowing attachment: 

10-28-2010 letter from Ted Rader, CEI Engineering Supervisor. 

Should you have any questions, I can be reached at 440 740 1327 or (cell) 440 227 3780. 

Sincerely, 

Michael J. Kole 
President 

T l i ^ 38 ro certify that tbe Ltaages appearing are atj 
accurate and complete roproducticn o£ a. c .tie file 
locuiaent delivered ia the regular coui*e o t busines 
rechnician _„B::tX^f Date Processed j l f ^ j j ^ 

Cleveland Commercial Railroad Company, LLC. 
Phone 440.746.0801 • Fax 440.439.2277 

29930 Pettibone Road • Glenwillow, Ohio 44139 
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Illuminabna 
Corr iD&W' ^^^^ Miller Road, Ste 100 

AF̂ tEnergyConST̂  ^ BrecksvHIe, OhIo 44141 

October 29, 2010 RECEIVED 
Cleveland Commercial Railroad i inu A g 2010 
29930 Pettibone R d INUV u 
Glenwillow, OH 44139 

Office of Chainnan 
Dear Michael Kole: RU.C.O. 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that adequate electric distrbution facilities are avaialbale 
to serve the proposed new construction locations at 

1. Monroe Street (475-9688) 
2. South Park Street (475-969Y) 
3. Powers Street (524-342Y) 
4. Willis Street (475-971A) 
5. North Park Street (475-970T) 

Depending upon the electrical load for the devices, there may be required system enhancements, 
which may need customer cost participation. 

Please forward plans and load information to me at least 16 weeks prior to service needs. If there 
are no system enhancements required, utility service can be completed in a more timely manner. 

Sincerely, 

^ /^X. 
Ted Rader 
Engineering Supervisor, Illuminating Company 
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